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     Cadet Major Erin McFadden and Cadet Captain Meagan Rankin of the Academy for 
Academic Excellence were selected to attend the prestigious AFJROTC Aerospace and 
Technology Honors Camp at the University of New Mexico in July. This is the first time two 
AAE cadets were selected simultaneously. At the honors camp, the cadets were introduced to 
scientific, technology   and aviation career opportunities in the U.S. Air Force. The camp also 
included hands-on curriculum activities, visits to operational Air Force units, research labs, 
historical sites, aerospace industries, private pilot ground school and a light aircraft incentive 
ride. Less than 1/2 of one percent of the 110,000 AFJROTC cadets worldwide are selected to 
attend the camp.    

 
 


